MGPI Staff
Dr.Fred Kindhart, Director
David Wade, Asst. Director
Richard Vance, Pre-Press
Jenna Gherardini, Prayer Letters

April 2024

## Thank you from MGPI!

Dear Pastors and praying friends,

Ps. 68:11, "The Lord gave the word: great was the company of those that published it." This is pretty much our theme verse as we print and publish the Gospel.

This has already been a great year for us here at MGPI. Even though all the materials we use have increased in price drastically, we have kept the presses running because of the prayers, support, and encouragement of pastors and churches.

We first had someone ask for 300,000 Spanish tracts to go to Mexico; then another missionary asked for 500,000 in French going to Burkina Faso, West Africa. The Spanish tracts have already been picked up, and the half million going to Africa are to be picked up tomorrow. Of course, there have been thousands of others printed as well.



300,000 to Mexico

I share this that we might rejoice as we labor together with you to share the Gospel through the printed page. Pastors, thank you so much and please thank your people, reminding them that souls saved through the nearly million tracts sent out so far, will be fruit to your account.

May many souls be saved and God receive much glory through the Gospel on the printed page!



500,000 to Africa

Gred A. Kundhart

Dr. Fred Kindhart and the Staff at MGPI

Reaching the world for Christ through the printed page

